LINCOLN TRAIL ELEMENTARY

SBDM COUNCIL CALLED MEETING

December 19, 2008
Jennifer Lewis, chairperson, called the called meeting of the School-Based Decision-Making Council of Lincoln Trail Elementary to order at 2:45 p.m. in room 127.  Members present were Jennifer Lewis, chairperson; Becky Hillard, Alana Wooldridge, Sherry Powers and Kim Jiranek.  There were no guests. 

The SBDM Council accepted the agenda by consensus.

Mrs. Lewis informed the SBDM Council of recent staff changes; Mary Brown, assistant for our STEP Unit is retiring effective January 1, 2009
Mrs. Lewis informed the staff that the position was posted; forty-eight applications were received, five applications were reviewed, four interviews were set up.  The interview committee consisting of Jennifer Lewis, Principal; and Cindy Riney, MMD teacher, recommends the hiring of Annie Brown.  The SBDM Council accepted the recommendation by consensus.
The meeting was adjourned by consensus.
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    (Chairperson)
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